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Important Notice for Eritreans that are denied 
Asylum and Green Cards in USA 

 
Ever since we were contacted by many Eritreans, the American Eritreans Organization for Justice, 
Democracy and Development ( AEOJDD) is closely following up the ordeal of hundreds of Eritreans 
that have been recently denied Asylum and Adjustment Status (Green Card,) by the Department of 
Homeland Security, based on the newly introduced lingo of interpretation of the – material support 
to terrorist organizations . 
In accordance with our firm commitment to defend the basic human rights of all Eritreans that have, 
and still are, suffering from the yoke of the despotic regime in Eritrea, we have already contacted 
many Local and International Human Rights organizations, and urged them to exert their pressure 
on US government to give its protection to the Eritrean Asylum seekers and Refugees, and to set off 
an orchestrated campaign to stop the ongoing implementation of this unfair decision.  
The American Eritrean Organization for Justice, Democracy and Development (AEOJDD) strongly 
believes that the United State of America honors the right of asylum of individual as specified by 
international and federal low under which a person persecuted for political opinion or religious 
beliefs.  
Therefore, we are calling upon all Eritreans that are victims of this unanticipated notice of decision 
of the Department of Homeland Security to contact our office, so that we can set up a collective plan 
in order to challenge the unfair decision legally.  
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